
 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,      6th January 2017 
 
We have been invited to attend the Bridgewater Cross Country Event on 
Saturday January 14th at Bridgewater Primary School, Berkhamsted. 
 
Saturday 23rd January 
Time  Race   Approximate Distance 
09.30  Year 6 Girls  (1200m) 
09.45  Year 6 Boys  (1200m) 
10.00  Year 5 Girls  (1200m) 
10.15  Year 5 Boys  (1200m) 
10.30  Year 4 Girls  (800m) 
10.45  Year 4 Boys  (800m) 
11.00  Year 3 Girls  (600m) 
11.15  Year 3 Boys  (600m) 
 
11.35 (approx.) Presentation (Medals for the first 3 individuals in each race and the 
first three teams – the first 3 pupils to finish from each school will count in the team.) 
 
Greenway pupils -when you arrive please find Mrs Crozier who will register 
you for the event. 
Clothing 
Children should wear appropriate clothing for the course and weather conditions. 
Running spikes are allowed to be worn. 
Toilets 
Toilets are located in the Changing Rooms at the back of the school building. 
Parking 
Parking will be on the playground and in the Car Park. Please be aware that 
parking is limited, please consider car sharing or parking a distance away and 
walking. Please do not double park on the road by the school as this is a bus 
route and needs to be kept clear. 
 
Refreshments 
Refreshments will be on sale. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mark Loczy (PE co-ordinator) 
 


